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M9 GILL UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL 

FACULTY OF MEDICINE 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

1st November, 1929. 

Dr. · Wilder Penfield, 
Dept. of Neurological Surgery, 
Royal Victoria Hospital , Montreal. 

Dear Dr. Penfield, 

Would you mind dictating a few lines 

to Miss Lewis, outlining the number of lectures they 

have asked you to give; the number of post-graduate 

students in your service during this year; and the 

number of publications already issued or in progress. 

I would like to add this information 

to my report. 

I return herewith the copy of your 

letter to Mr. Burrell, dated the 30th ultimo, which you 

were kind enough to let me see this morning. 

Sincerely yours, 


